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Let your work be shown to your servants,  
and your glorious power to their children.  

Let the favour of the Lord our God be upon us, 
and establish the work of our hands upon us; 

yes, establish the work of our hands. 
Psalm 90:16-17 



Worship S ervice - April 21, 2024 

PRELUDE - Saralyn Klassen 
WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team 
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Bob Reimer 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS  
OFFERTORY - Emma Klassen 
WORSHIP IN SINGING 
VBS Promo and Announcement 
MESSAGE - Peter Redekopp 
"Bless the Work of our Hands"  
Deut. 28:1-15; Ps. 90:16-17 
PRAYER - "Let the favor of the Lord our God be  
upon us and establish the work of our hands" 
CLOSING SONG 
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 
________________________________________________________   
Following today’s service there will be prayer available in 
the Pastor’s study. 

Serving at Tabor Home this morning… 
- Pastor Peter, Peter & Vicky Hoeppner, Renee Peters 

And surely I am with you always. 
Matthew 28:20 



This Week 
Monday 
 Junior Youth - Regular Youth Night - 7pm @ church 
Wednesday 
Senior Youth - Guys & Girls Night 
Friday 
Peter & Vicky’s Care group meets at their house @ 7:30pm 

Next Sunday Verse 

For now we see only a reflection as in a mirror; then we 
shall see face to face. Now I know in part; then I shall know 
fully, even as I am fully known. I Corinthians 13:12 

Coming Up 

Next Sunday, April 28th - Church Potluck lunch.  
Group 1 - prep & serve. Group 2 - clean up. 

June 23rd - Church Picnic 

July 14-18 - Scuba VBS. Use the 
link on the Glencross website to 
register. Register before May 
31st to receive your music CD 
prior to VBS. 



FairFord Summer Camp will be running July 29th to August 1st.  
Anyone willing or able to join the outreach team this summer please 
contact Nathan Friesen. 

Pembina Valley Bible Camp has a few opportunities for you to get 
involved.  They are looking for various summer positions to be filled – 
nurses, assistant cooks, maintenance help, male and female cabin 
leaders, as well as skill leaders (creative arts, bikes and paintball).  
Please contact Jill Friesen at 204 246-2008 or 
programdirector@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com  if you can help with 
any of these needs.  

Winkler Bible Camp has another Drive Thru Fundraiser Meal coming 
up on April  30th from 5:00-6:00 pm. You can find all the details 
including the menu on their website. 

D’Friesen’s Fundraising Concert 
Sunday, May 5th @ 6 pm  @ the Winkler EMMC church. With special 
guests The Glencross Quartet. Followed by dessert and snacks. All 
proceeds will go to support Low German ministry.  

PRAISE AND PRAYER 
• Praise God for the rain He sent this past week. 
• Praise God for everyone who came out to help with the church 

cleaning last Wednesday. 
• Pray for the VBS ministry coming up this summer. 
• Pray for God to make us a blessing and to help us to represent 

Him well in our work and recreation. 
• Pray for a fresh anointing and recognition of the Holy Spirit in 

our hearts and lives as we approach Pentecost Sunday. (Ps. 
92:10; I John 2:20-27) 

• Pray for Mel Wiebe as he deals with painful kidney stones.
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